SEA SCOUT SHIP 25

August 2023 By Ship 25 Yeoman, Emily Mocyk

ACTIVITIES

Emily Mocyk held her Quartermaster
Cruise the day after her fellow Ship
members returned from abroad. Emily,
Madison, Nick, Jim, and Regina enjoyed
two nights sailing on the Sensei around
Cayuga Lake.

During the second weekend in August,
members of Ship 25 enjoyed a beautiful
stay at Camp Barton for this year's
Conclave. The picture to the left includes
some of our Ship members with the
other members of Otahnagon Lodge!

Ship 25 member Evan Graney left for the
Navy recently - Semper Fortis! Good luck
to Evan!

MEETINGS AND CONTACT

Ship 25 meetings are held most Fridays at
6:30pm in-person at the Coast Guard Auxiliary
Base in Ithaca and via zoom.

Sea Scouts is a co-ed program for young men
and women ages 13 to 20. For more details
and a full calendar, contact Jim Graney at
(607)-327-1226 (work/cell) or email
jgraney@twcny.rr.com.

Additional information can be found at

www.ithacaseascouts.org. FUNDRAISERS

Ship 25 is still collecting bottles and cans
at IthaCAN and Bottle Return, 614 Elmira
Rd., Rt. 13 South in Ithaca. Feel free to
stop by and mention that your returns are
for Ship 25, or reach out to a Ship member
to arrange a dropoff/pickup!

We will also begin to sell popcorn soon, so
watch out for that!




